

Management Committee Meeting:	29 th June 2022
Attendees:	Ian Ainscough; Christine Paramor; Leigh Jenkins; Charles Price; Karen Collo, Sally Napthen, Tim Cookson, James Morgan, Gemma Reilly
Apologies:	Hannah Ormerod, Emma Sharpe, Yvonne Wharton, Anna Woolgar.

Minutes

- Gemma Run update - Club has agreed in principle to host a Borders league race 2022/23 season. Requested Charlie P to talk to Craig for last year's Tattenhall event pack, so we can replicate.
Track – still running with 2 coaches. DT each week and IM alternate weeks. They will work with KC to update the relevant Risk Ass etc. for these sessions.
Additional publicity ongoing to encourage attendees.
KC confirmed booking arrangements for the sessions – IA will inform HO to update Brio contact details.
SN indicated she would be hosting some 'back to running sessions' – date tbc post Deva Divas.
- Swim – club agreed to purchase a Go Pro to aid swim technique sessions. Chr P will progress.
- JM Bike – TDe Cheshire going well. Club Sportif ran well at the weekend, with good team work helping out after a couple of navigators dropped out during the ride.
Some discussion over the potential of having a session at Marsh Tracks - JM/JG will discuss and feedback.
KC mentioned the BTF Leadership/Navigator Courses which are not designed well, such that qualifications are required to be able to sign up. She has contacted them to request they modify their prerequisites, so they are more inclusive, which has been agreed in principle. KC will send the info to JM and JG.
We still need additional navigators. Some discussion around how to improve the attendance and navigators. Gp3 has been successful with their own WhatsApp group.
- TC - Club Membership numbers stable around 370. EA membership busy period over. We are still seeing people make use of the trial membership.
- Chr P Communications update – ongoing as per usual.
- Cha P updated bike boxes on behalf of DG – agreed we can buy 2x boxes to replace damaged ones.
- Kit update – some of the recent order has been returned because of faults. No update on the status.
- KC gave an update on Junior Section coaches – a couple of new people are working towards qualifying to assist NM.

9. KC Adult Coaching update – 1x level 1 coach progressing through the training. Chr P will promote any coaching qualifications achieved.
10. LJ gave an update on Dee Mile on behalf of MT. All progressing on schedule. LJ will further discuss if we have any thoughts on celebrating this year's centenary.
11. SN – requested that volunteering still needs promoting. Word of mouth at sessions would help, in addition to normal social media platforms.
12. IA raised that we had received a transgender complaint at the Christleton 5K. The VW50 winner is transgender. IA contacted UK Athletics (since they were our race license provider) for guidance and they confirmed they were aware of the athlete concerned, and that we should follow their guidelines and recognise the athlete.

captain@chestertri.org.uk vicecaptain@chestertri.org.uk
secretary@chestertri.org.uk
treasurer@chestertri.org.uk



Next meeting –20th July– Management Committee

captain@chestertri.org.uk vicecaptain@chestertri.org.uk
secretary@chestertri.org.uk
treasurer@chestertri.org.uk